
PCN - 14 060

Release Date: July 17 2014

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change:

Last Time Buy Date:

Last Disty Return Date:

Last Time Shipment Date

Datasheet Attached? NA

Qual/Test Data Attached? NA

Samples Availability Date: NA NA NA

Available Alternatives? NA

Note:

Customer shall intimate the product Manager any Concern regarding the PCN within 3 weeks of the release date.

PCN is considered approved by the customer if no communication is received within 3 weeks

End-of-Life 

CCB Review cum PCN Workbook
PCN Workbook

Product Name:

General

HLEM series

HLEM Straght and Right angle type

Shoichi Omote

Notification of Planned Change

Questions? Shoichi Omote / PM

81 3 4334 5155 / shoichi.omote@fci.com

FCI will obsolete selected part numbers from HLEM series of FPC/FFC connectors.

For several years, FCI has enjoyed great market acceptance for its 1.25mm HLEM series of FPC/FFC 

connectors. In order to keep pace with a chancing market and to further strength customer support, FCI 

will obsolete selected part numbers that have little of no sales in the recent past.

Attached list.

Contact your local FCI Representative, or Product Manager

July 30, 2015

April 30, 2015

October 30, 2014

April 30, 2016

Special Note: For EOL PCN's, if no last time buy orders are received within 180 days 

after issue date, FCI reserves the right to terminate production at any time at its 

discretion. MOQ and lead time will be negotiated at time of order placement and will be 

dependent upon material availability. FCI will make every effort to meet customer order 

requests. Orders placed within the 180-day window, and susequently cancelled, will be 

subject to cancellation charges.


